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Blooming beautifully 

Thank you to Tesco for donating plants for the children to plant to brighten up 

school. We’ve had a lot of fun planting and learnt about gardening at the same 

time. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

Year 4 Cricket 

On the afternoon of Tuesday 16th May, myself and 21 other Year 4s went to the 

County Ground in Taunton to take part in activities including bowling, batting, 

catching and fielding. There were lots of other schools doing the same thing as us all 

around the ground. We were split in to two groups of 11 and then took part in each 

activity for about 15 minutes each led by Sports Leaders who were older teenagers. 

The weather was beautiful and the cricket was so fun and it was exciting to be on 

the grass of the cricket field surrounded by stands.  

 

Some activities included bowling drills where you would bowl and then be wicket 

keeper and also the throwing drills where you would throw the ball up and catch it. 

We did batting where we had to hit it off a tee through a gate where a few other 

people were being fielders.  We had a great day and were only a little late back to 

school due to an accident on the roundabout. 

 

By Oliver, Year 4 
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More thanks to Tesco 

Thanks to Helena and the Tesco team for donations for our Pod team. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Congratulation to Miss Websdale 

Congratulations to Miss Websdale who went to Buckingham Palace this week to 

collect her Gold Duke of Edinburgh Award. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dates for the Diary 

Mel Young of Somerset Mental Health Support Team will be hosting an online 

workshop for families on how to support your child through BIG emotions. A link has 

been sent to families for Monday 22nd May at 7pm. 

 

Monday 12th June am – Sports Day Track for all year groups at Ditton St 

Thursday 15th June – Field events 

am Reception at Silver Street 

pm Years 1 to 6 at Ditton Street 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Star of the Week 
Congratulations to this week’s stars 

 

Dove   Freddie W & Ella B    

Pippin   Kyron M & Alexander M 

Sandew                  Jake Y-B & Rory H 

 

Golden  Dylan C & Vienna H  

Puffin  Carter N & Otis G 

Camelot  Louisa L & Lila I 

Hook   Max C & Jacob D 

Dunkerton  Jacob L & Dove B 

 

Morgan  Evie-Rose T & Laila S  

Ashton  Jakob H & Matilda W  

Coker   Poppy O & Alex H  

Coopers  Dylan T & Clara H  

Gatcombe  Sam W-F & Betsy B 

 

Russet    Riley F & Phoebe S 

Bartletts   Max C & Morgan C 

Kingston   Oscar B & Abigail K 

Stembridge  Lillian T & Caitlyn S 

Clarinette  George J & Monica N 

Langworthy  Archie J & Eli J 

   

Stars and certificates will be presented on Thursday 25th May at 9.45am for 

Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 and Thursday 25th May at 9.15am for Years 3, 4, 5 and 

6. (please note changes to day and/or times due to INSET next Friday) 

 

Families of the recipients are welcome to attend via Zoom and a link will be sent out 

to the contact emails we have for our pupils. We encourage all family members to 

stay until the end of the celebration if possible.  

 

Please note if joining via Zoom no recordings or screen shots should be taken of the 

sessions for safeguarding and we ask you to remain on mute. Please also be aware 

of your screen name and we ask that this is changed to your child’s name. If we 

cannot see your child’s name and your camera on we may have to remove you 

from the session. 
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Open Day  

In conjunction with the weekend’s activities for the ‘Ilminster Experience’, our pre-

schools will be having an ‘Open Morning’ on 11th June 10am – 12am.  If you know of 

anyone that is thinking about starting at a pre-school please do let them know to pop 

along and have a look at the settings.  

 

 

 

September Sessions  

Many of our children and families will be moving on to primary school from 

September.  For those that will be staying with us, please look out for an email 

containing all the information asking what sessions you would like for September.    

Could we ask you return this information back to us as soon as possible to secure 

your child’s place for September. 
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Sunny Weather 

Could we ask that you apply sun cream to your child before they attend Pre-school.  

Many brands now do an 8 hour sun cream.  Should you need us to apply sun cream 

during the day speak to a member of staff to complete the permission form.  Please 

give the sun cream to a member of staff and do not leave it in your child’s bag.  

Could we also ask that the children bring in a named sun hat. 

 

 

 

 

Dates for your Diary  

25th May – End of Term 

26th May Inset Day – Pre-School will be closed 

29th May – 2nd June – Half Term  

5th June – Return to school   

21st July – End of Summer Term 

4th & 5th September Inset Days – Pre-School will be closed 

6th September – Start of Autumn Term  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 

 

 

 

 



 

 
 


